
A report on an orientation session on ‘Women in Technology Programme’ (WIT) 
 
Venue: Delhi Public School, Sector- 45, Gurgaon 
Date: 19th Sept. 2019 
Resource Person : Ms Piyu Mukerji  
 
 
Delhi Public School Gurgaon has joined hands with Ernst & Young, in their pilot initiative 
‘Women in Technology programme (WIT). We are one of the first school to initiate this 
programme in India . 
 
Ernst & Young will launch a mobile application that will engage girls in STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering and Math) curriculum. The application will help them to explore, 
ask questions and pursue STEM related careers. 
 
An orientation session for the same was organized in the school auditorium for the parents 
and girls of classes XI and XII (Science stream). 
 
It was an interactive session. Both parents and the students actively participated in the 
discussion. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 


